Litesa E. Wallacl

July 10, 2018
Statement from Rep. Litesa E. Wallace regarding new ED of DPI

“Although there was no clear application, submission, or selection process for individuals who
were interested in the position of Executive Director of the Democratic Party of lllinois to
participate in, an individual has been selected. | would like to wish my colleague Rep. Christian
Mitchell all the best in his new role as Executive Director of our party. | will continue efforts to
move our party forward, which means ridding ourselves of the issues of power and oppression
inherent to systemic racism and sexism, even as we work to elect candidates that value the
rights of all”.
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